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Risk Notification – Sunrise Meat and Sausage in Barwick
To all employees and clients who have had direct contact within the Sunrise 
Meat and Sausage premises at 7964 Highway 11, Barwick, ON P0W1A0 since 
September 11, 2021, please be advised that:

•	 You may have been exposed to COVID-19
•	 If you have developed any cold or influenza-like symptoms since September 

11, 2021, and you have not been tested for COVID-19 OR you have not 
already been contacted and given instructions by Northwestern Health Unit 
(NWHU): 

•	 Self-isolate immediately
•	 Get tested for COVID-19
•	 If your result is negative, you can stop self-isolating (unless contacted by 

NWHU and given other instructions)
•	 If your result is positive, you will be contacted by NWHU
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